
Excerpt from the draft Minutes of the 3/15/07 meeting of the ADA Transit 
Subcommittee, related to the proposed pilot program for a 31-day 
Senior/Disabled Pass: 
 
Mr. Erlanger moved and Mr. Gruber seconded that ADATS refer a proposal for a 
senior/disabled pass for fixed route to the TPC.  The cost will be $23.50 for a 31-Day 
pass.  It will be a pilot for a year with the outlets being Metro by Mail, the Metro office, 
the Website and possibly senior centers.  The motion carried.   
 
Metro staff also recommended that there be a benchmark to decide if the pilot pass 
worked.  They said if 25% of current senior/disabled ticket users migrated to the pass 
(that would be about 500 passes sold), it would be considered enough of a demand to 
continue the pass.   
 

  


